
From: Heath Stocton 

Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 3:31 PM 

To: John Bolduc 

Cc: Melissa Jungjohan; Paul Johnson; Kevan Carmichael 

Subject: FW: Request for Speed Limit Reduction on Community Blvd 

Attachments: 140-007 Community Blvd Speed Reduction_S&S.pdf 

 

Chief, 

 

Good afternoon. Public Works received the attached request to reduce the speed limit on Community 

Boulevard between Tradition Parkway and Community Way from 45 mph to 35 mph. For consistency, I 

agree that this makes sense and support this request. Please take a look and let me know if you have 

any questions or need anything from us. 

 

Thanks, 

Heath 

 

From: Kevin Trepanier  

Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 1:34 PM 

To: Heath Stocton  

Cc: Shaun G. MacKenzie, P.E. ; Clyde Cuffy ; Paul Johnson  

Subject: Request for Speed Limit Reduction on Community Blvd 

 

Heath, 

 

We would like to request the Speed Limit on Community Boulevard between Tradition Parkway and SW 

Discovery Way be reduced from 45 mph to 35 mph. Please see the attached signed and sealed letter 

justifying the request. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to give us a call. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kevin Trepanier, EI 

Project Manager 

Associate 

MacKenzie Engineering and Planning, Inc. 

1172 SW 30th Street, Suite 500 

Palm City, FL 34990 

Kevin@mackenzieengineeringinc.com 

Office: 772-286-8030 

Cell: 772-418-3421 

 

______________________________________________________________ 

Help shape our City’s future by participating in the 2020 U.S. Census beginning March 12. Census 

information is used to fund improvements for our community. An accurate count ensures Port St. Lucie 

receives its fair share of federal dollars. Learn more at https://www.cityofpsl.com/census  






